
U.S. FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE 

Some of the 67 men and women of the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service who attended the commercial 

vehicle safety inspection and cargo securement of heavy equipment class provided by MCD at the 

Patuxent Research Refuge in Laurel Maryland on June 17th. 

The class was requested by the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service to better inform their employees 

responsible for the transportation of heavy forestry equipment and operators of their agency owned 

commercial vehicles. 

Much positive feedback was received and the level of participation and depth of CMV regulatory 

questions were outstanding and made for a great class! 

 

 


